
  
  
  

  

Untitled 
From: Randall Hull [e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2011 12:24 AM 
To: SatelliteOffices 
Subject: USPTO satellite office 

Hello, 

Please consider a satellite office in either the Silicon Valley, such as Santa Clara 
or San Jose, or San Francisco, California. With the wealth of patents being 
generated in the San Francisco Bay Area and, specifically, in the greater Silicon 
Valley, this would be a logical location. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Randall Hull
 
Chief Creative Officer
 
Brand Director
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